Division of Health Care Finance
Landon State Office Building
900 SW Jackson, Suitc 900 N
lopeka, Kansas 66612-1220

Phone: 785-296-3981
Fax: 785-296-4813
www . hdheks.gov

Susan Mosier. MD, Secretary Department of Health & Environment Sam Brownback, Governor

May 3, 2016

Planned Parenthood of Mid Miss
4401 W 109" St, Suite 200
Overland Park, KS 66211-1303

RE: Notice of Decision to Terminate Provider #s: 100216210A NPI#s: 1679614838
Sent Certified, Return Receipt Requested
Dear Provider:

On March 10, 2016, the Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) Division of Health Care
Finance (DHCF) notified you of the intention to terminate your participation in the Kansas Medical Assistance
Program (KMAP) at the direction of the Governor as set forth in his letter to the Secretary of KDHE and
pursuant to KAR 30-5-60(a):

(2) noncompliance with applicable state laws, administrative regulations, or program issuances

concerning medical providers;

(3) noncompliance with the terms of a provider agreement;

(9) unethical or unprofessional conduct;

and

(17) other good cause.

You were entitled to an administrative review on April 29, 2016, before representatives of DHCF to explain why
you should remain a KMAP provider.

You attended the administrative review through counsel and presented your explanation as to why you should
remain a KMAP provider. After thorough review of all information presented, it is the decision of DHCF that
your participation in KMAP will be terminated effective May 10, 2016.

If you disagree with this termination, you have the right to request a fair hearing under KAR 30-7-64, et seq.
Under Kansas Regulations, the request for fair hearing must be in writing and received by the Office of

Administrative Hearings, 1020 S. Kansas Ave, Topeka, KS 66612-1327, within thirty-three (33) days of this
notice to be timely.

Sincerely,

4
Program Integrity Unit Manager
KDHE Division of Health Care Finance
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May 3, 2016
Planned Parenthood of Mid Miss

C: US Department of Health and Human Services, Office of the Inspector General
Provider, regular mail
Diana Salgado, Attorney, via email
Doug Ghertner, Attorney, via email
Susan Mosier, MD, Secretary KDHE
Darian Dernovish, Interim Deputy Chief Counsel, KDHE
Michael Randol, Director, KDHE/DHCF
Christiane Swartz, Deputy Medicaid Director, KDHE/DHCF
Roxana Alexander, Provider/Consumer Relations Manager, KDHE/DHCF
Krista Engel, Fraud/Utilization Review Manager, KDHE/DHCF
Jackie Williams, Medicaid Fraud Control Unit of the Attorney General's Office
Kevin Scott, Hewlett Packard Enterprise
Amy Oglesby, Hewlett Packard Enterprise
Tracy Wagner, Hewlett Packard Enterprise
Laura Hopkins, Amerigroup Kansas Inc.
Christopher Tyler, Amerigroup Kansas Inc.
Gail Howard-Williams, Amerigroup Kansas Inc.
Chris Coffey, Sunflower Health Plan, Inc.
Sparky Heevner, Sunflower Health Plan, Inc.
Tim Spilker, UnitedHealthcare of the Midwest Inc.
Crisha Warren, UnitedHealthcare of the Midwest Inc.
Margarita Zuniga, UnitedHealthcare of the Midwest Inc.



